## KENYA METHODIST UNIVERSITY OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

## **INTERNAL MEMO**

To

: All Students and Staff

FROM

Registrar (Academic Affairs)

DATE

10th December 2021

SUBJECT

**OPENING DATE FOR 1st TRIMESTER 2022** 

This is to notify you that the University re-opens for 1st Trimester 2022 on Tuesday 4th January 2022.

New and Continuing student registration will take place in all Campuses beginning Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2022.

Lecture begin on Monday 10<sup>th</sup> January 2022, Late registration with penalty begin on Monday 10<sup>th</sup> to 22<sup>nd</sup> January when registration for 1<sup>st</sup> Trimester 2022 will officially close.

On behalf of Kenya Methodist University, the Department of Registrar Academic Affairs wishes all our students and staff a Merry Christmas and a prosperous new year 2022.

I the blessings

Prof. Peter Kihara, PhD.

Registrar, Academic Affairs

Wice Chancellor

DVC (ASA)

DVC (APF)